
What are 30 Cru staff from all over the country doing in NYC Oct 6-9?

Considering God's call

We are praying the Lord will lead many 
of them to move to New York City; that 
they will link arms with the current staff 
in NYC and reach the nations for Christ 
through this gateway city to the world.

October 6-9 they will walk along the 
city’s sidewalks, explore its campuses, 
and meander through its neighborhoods, 
keeping an eye out for God’s ongoing 
work of (re)creation as it unfolds among 
the city’s million teens, one million 
college students, and over one hundred 
thousand faculty. We are inviting them to 
see, hear, taste, smell, and touch the many different aspects that make New York City a place that is 
on God’s heart. We are grateful for the sacrifice of time and energy that they will make to visit and 
consider God’s call to move to New York.  

We are so glad they are coming. Their time 
with us those few days may be challenging, 
uncomfortable, adventurous, exciting, or all 
of the above and more. However they 
experience NYC this week, we are praying 
that the Lord will reveal Himself to them 
through the people they will meet and the 
places they will visit. We pray He will place 
within their hearts a desire to be a part of this 
amazing opportunity to impact this city, our 
nation, and the world for Jesus Christ. Please 
join me (us) in praying for this! 

Your partnership in my life for the gospel means so much. I think not only about this vision trip but also 
about people who are on campus sharing with this year's first year students because of your partnership 
with me. Also, I have felt very loved and supported after the recent death of my mother. I'm so grateful 
for your prayers, cards, email, and facebook messages. Thank you so much!! You really mean a lot to 
me.

        Because God's lovingkindness is everlasting, 
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